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Your submission for this review:

Given that the State and Federal Governments have provided Sydney Water with $60 Billion funding to upgrade their
infrastructure to meet the increasing population growth and demand, I am concerned about the justification for Sydney Water to
increase fees when substantial government funding has already been allocated. I question the transparency of Sydney Water
regarding the utilization of these funds and the evidence of the resulting infrastructure improvements. As IPART is the regulator,
[ urge the organization to exercise its oversight role and ensure transparency in the decision-making process. I request that
IPART provide clear evidence and justification for any proposed fee increases. I strongly object to any increase in fees by
Sydney Water and urge the regulator to carefully consider the impact on the community.





